
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – LACK OF QUORUM 
LODGERS’ TAX ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2025 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Elephant Butte, County of Sierra, State of New Mexico, has 
cancelled the previously advertised Lodgers’ Tax Advisory Board Meeting on Tuesday, October 14,2025, 
at 10:00am due to a lack of quorum. At this time the meeting has not been rescheduled.   
Lindsey Cobleigh, City Clerk  
Posted:  October 9, 2025 
 
 
 


